

May 4, 2021

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of THREE THOUSAND THREE HUNDRED EIGHTY DOLLARS (\$3,380) now standing to the credit of the account from MIS CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

MIS OTHER FINANCING USES.....\$3,380

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Jon Mitchell

Mayor



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

May 11, 2021

ORDERED, that the sum of THREE THOUSAND THREE HUNDRED EIGHTY DOLLARS (\$3,380) now standing to the credit of the account from MIS CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

MIS OTHER FINANCING USES.....\$3,380

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEMS DEPARTMENT

MARIA PINA-ROCHA MIS DIRECTOR

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

TO:

Ari Sky, Chief Information Officer

FROM:

Maria Pina-Rocha, Director of MIS

DATE:

April 28, 2021

SUBJECT:

Transfer from MIS Charges & Services

Requesting the transfer of \$3,380 from MIS - Charges & Services to MIS - Other Financing Uses. The surplus is the result of a change in software maintenance.

The purpose of this transfer is to provide part of a grants cash match. A Community Compact Grant in the amount of \$176,972 was awarded to the City by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts for the implementation of network segmentation.

Network segmentation is the practice of splitting a computer network into subnetworks or network segments (also known as zoning) in an effort to increase cyber security protection.